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	 The Kanawha City Council met in 
special open session, Friday, March 
26, 2021, in the City Council cham-
bers.
	 Council members present were 
Lemay, Baker, Bassett and Vander 
Ploeg. Council member Purvis was 
absent. Mayor Sobek called the 
meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
	 Four applications for the Supt. 
of Public Works position were re-
ceived and reviewed. All four can-
didates were interviewed during the 
meeting and then discussion was 
held on offering the job to the appli-
cant we felt would be the best. May-
or Sobek will contact city attorney 
about the possibility of a contract 
with the new Supt. of Public Works 
candidate.
	 Councilperson Bassett moved to 
offer the job to Jessie Salinas pend-
ing approval of a contract . The 
motion was seconded. All were in 
favor. Motion carried.
	 Councilperson Bassett moved to 
set starting pay at $21.50/hr. with a 
raise after Salinas obtains his CDL 
and water testing licenses. The mo-
tion was seconded. All were in fa-
vor. Motion carried.
	 Councilperson Bassett moved 
approval of contract with North 
Iowa Environmental for water plant 
services. Motion was seconded. All 
were in favor. Motion carried.
	 Councilperson Lemay moved ap-
proval of a wage increase for Cole 
Schisel to $15.00 per hour. Motion 
was seconded. Lemay, Baker and 
Basset were in favor. Vander Ploeg 
was not in favor. Motion carried.
	 Councilperson Lemay moved for 
adjournment at 7:45 p.m. The mo-
tion was seconded. All were in fa-
vor. Motion carried.
	 (Minutes were taken by Councilp-
erson Vander Ploeg.)
	 Gloria Sobek, Mayor
	 Judy Vander Ploeg, 
	 Council member 
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